
Inc. Village of Woodsburgh 
 

 
 

MICHELLE BLANDINO, CLERK TREASURER  
BRIAN S. STOLAR, VILLAGE ATTORNEY  
DENNIS FROMIGIA, BUILDING INSPECTOR 

ALAN HIRMES, DEPUTY MAYOR 
SHIRA HOSCHANDER, TRUSTEE 
BARRY ROZENBERG, TRUSTEE 
SHIMON FISHMAN, TRUSTEE 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

30 PIERMONT AVENUE • HEWLETT, NEW YORK 11557 
TELEPHONE (516) 295-1400 • FACSIMILE (516) 295-1406 

JAKE HARMAN, MAYOR 
 

 
March 5, 2025 
 
 
Dear Residents: 
 
As you know the Board has been evaluating Security within the Village with the goal of enhancing the safety of our 
residents.  At our recent meetings, the Board voted to approve the installation of cameras at each of the Village 
entrances as well as enhancing our dedicated security patrol in the area.   Although this will necessitate some 
additional cost in our budget, security is an important matter and our Board believes these enhancements will be 
beneficial to Village residents.  
  
After a thorough review of options and proposals, the Board has chosen to contract with Blue Line Security Patrol 
for a dedicated “marked” patrol car in our Village. Blue Line has also been selected by the other Villages (Hewlett 
Neck and Hewlett Bay Park) and while our patrol car will be dedicated to Woodsburgh, we will be coordinating 
safety protocols among the Villages. 
  
The following are some features of the Village Security. 
 
 Each security patrol will have a designated cell phone for the residents to call if needed.  This cell number will be 
provided to the residents in a separate communication. 
 
The security patrol car will be patrolling seven (7) days a week on staggered evenings and overnight shifts. 
 
The two neighboring Villages, Hewlett Bay Park and Hewlett Neck will have their own designated cars, and each car 
will have a radio that the drivers can communicate with each other.   
 
The cameras will each have license plate reader (LPR) features. 
 
 Each Patrol car will have laptop access to the video cameras at the Village entrances to monitor activity. 
 
Thank you for your patience during this process…. We will keep you updated if any matters arise. 
 
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
 
Jake Harman 
Mayor 
 


